
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

12th February 2025 

Zebras Class 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We regret to inform you that Mrs Watkins will be leaving our school on Friday 14th February. Due to personal 

reasons, she has decided to seek new opportunities outside of education. Mrs Watkins has been a valued member 

of our team, and her dedication and passion for teaching have greatly benefited our children.  

 

Miss Abukar will be joining the team from Monday 24th February. Miss Abukar has had the opportunity to meet 

the children this week and will be spending Thursday in school to have more time with Zebras class and Mrs 

Watkins, ensuring a smooth handover ahead of the half term break. Please also see the attached letter from Miss 

Abukar, where she introduces herself (photo to follow shortly). 

 

We understand that this is short notice, and we appreciate your understanding and support during this transition. 

The parent teacher meetings are scheduled for after half term, which will provide an opportunity for discussions 

regarding the progress of your child in more depth. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

 

Jamie Ainscow 

Headteacher 


